James N. Esserman, MD

Education

1969-1973 Harvard College
Cambridge, Massachusetts
B.A.

1974-1978 University of Miami School of Medicine
Miami, FL
Doctor of Medicine

1978-1979 Internship at Jackson Memorial Hospital
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
Miami, FL

1979-1982 Residency at Jackson Memorial Hospital
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
Miami, FL

Certifications:

Board Certification
American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology
December, 1985

Committee Memberships

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology Advisory Committee, Baptist Hospital
2012-present

Chairman Diagnostic Center for Women Committee
1999-present

Society Affiliations
American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology
William A. Little Obstetrics and Gynecology Society
Dade County Medical Association

Elected & Appointed Positions

07/1981-06/1982 Assistant Administrative Chief Resident
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology



James N. Esserman, MD

Jackson Memorial Hospital

1986-1996 Clinical Assistant Professor
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
University of Miami School of Medicine

1990-1991 President of William A. Little Obstetrics and Gynecology Society
1995-1998 Chairman of Obstetrics and Gynecology Department
South Miami Hospital

Medical Executive Committee South Miami Hospital

1996-2004 Board of Directors-Femwell Group Health, Inc.
1998-2004 Executive Board-Femwell Group Health, Inc.
2002-2003 Vice Chairman of Obstetrics and Gynecology Departments

Baptist and South Miami Hospitals

2004-2005 Chairman of Obstetrics and Gynecology Department
Baptist Hospital

Medical Executive Committee
Baptist Hospital

2004-present Board of Directors-VitalMD
2004-present Executive Board-Vice-President-VitalMD
Awards

05/1982 1* place award for Best Resident Paper
“The Prenatal Diagnosis of Congenitally Abnormal Discordant Twins for
Neural Tubal Defects”
Awarded by the William A. Little Obstetrics & Gynecology Society

05/1982 Most Outstanding Resident
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
University of Miami
Jackson Memorial Hospital
Awarded by the William A. Little Obstetrics & Gynecology Society

06/1982 Helen Lansman Award-Fifth Annual
University of Miami School of Medicine, Department of Obstetrics and
Gynecology



2001-present

2009-present

2012-present
2012-present

April 2014

2016-present

James N. Esserman, MD

Awarded to the Chief Resident who has shown the greatest compassion
towards patients during Four years of Graduate Training at the University.
June 28, 1982.

Best Doctors-Selected The Best Doctors in America

America’s Top Obstetricians & Gynecologists
Consumer’s Research Council of America

Top Doctor, U.S. News & World Report
Patients’ Choice Award

Distinguished Alumni Award
In recognition of outstanding service in the field of
Obstetrics and Gynecology

William A. Little
University Of Miami
Obstetrics and Gynecology Alumni Society

The Leading Physicians of the World



